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Regulatory Engineering

February 24, 2016

Federal Communications Commission
Office of Engineering and Technology
Equipment Authorization Division

7345 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia MD 21046

Subject: Letter of Authorization and Attestations for FCC ID: UZ7STB3574

To the commission:

The STB3574 is hardcoded in the factory; no tune up procedure is used or required.

If you have any questions regarding this authorization, please contact me directly.

Respectfully,

Z

777 R um 5
///M// Lo pte L
Mark S. Luksich

DMTS, Regulatory Engineering
631-738-5134

Mark.Luksich@Zebra.com

Zebra Technologies Corporation
1 Zebra Plaza, | Holtsville,

NY 11742

1.631.738.2400 phone

1.631.627.7179 fax
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